IC256 - Increase of entry limit to the 2009 World Laser Senior Standard Championship - Halifax, Canada.

15th January 2009

Due to the high level of interest in the 2009 World Laser Senior Standard Championship and the availability of an extra 20 Lasers, the entry limit for the 2009 Championship has been increased from 160 to 180.

The extra 20 places have been allocated using the standard formula used for all championships. An extra initial allocated place has been offered to:

Czech Republic

Denmark

Finland

France

Germany

India

Ireland

Italy

Korea

Lithuania

Luxembourg

North America

Oman

Peru

Poland

Portugal

Thailand

UK

Ukraine

US Virgin Islands

If the 20 places are not used by these countries then they will become available as extra places to other countries following the normal ILCA extra place process.

If you have any questions about this message please contact the ILCA office +44 1326 315064 or email office@laserinternational.org.
-- 

